
 

 

Publication Notice: NPA Proposed Transhipment Cargo Dues Tariff Amendments 

 

The Ports Regulator is a Public Entity established in terms of the National Ports Act, 2005(Act 12 of 2005) 

and is mandated to provide economic regulation for the ports industry and to hear complaints and 

appeals with respect to the industry. 

 

The National Ports Authority has submitted a request to amend transhipment cargo dues tariffs at the 

ports of Durban and Ngqura. These would have the effect of increasing transhipment cargo dues at the 

Port of Durban and decreasing these dues at the Port of Ngqura. These amendments, if approved by the 

Regulator, will come into affect at a date that is determined by the Regulator. The Regulator calls for 

written submissions on the proposal.  

 

The proposed amendment is available on the website of the Ports Regulator of South Africa, 

www.portsregulator.org. The written submissions must reach the Regulator by 16h30 on 28 March 

2013.  

 

Written submissions should be sent to: The Chairman, Ports Regulator, Private Bag X54322, Durban 

4000, 11th Floor, The Marine, Dorothy Nyembe Street, Durban, 4001, e-mail: 

tariffcomments@portsregulator.org or Fax: (031) 365-7858. Contact person: Mr. Phakade Sicwebu, Tel. 

(031) 365-7800. 
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